
Title：Canadian Academy exchange program 

 

Outline： Sunday, May 21st,   

26 students and teachers from Canadian Academy in Kobe have visited our school to 

participate in our school festival “Togen-sai” and to interact with our students. Both 

schools have been continuing to interact with each other and are planning panel 

discussions and mutual class participations in the future. 

 

Photos and Comments： 

            

 

  

Tour guide of “Togen-sai” by our students in 

two groups. 

 

 

Tour guide of “Togen-san” by our students. 

It was a little confusing because some areas 

couldn’t use the money coupons while other 

areas could. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch meeting. 

We were able to interact at each table while 

having lunch.  

Topics such as “Togen-sai”, prom party at CA 

and about future career after graduation were 

talked about. 

 Group photo. 

We took a commemorative photo at the end. 

We were able to deepen our friendship even 

though most of our students were not able to 

attend till the end, since most of them played a 

central role in the “Togen-sai” festival. 


